SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

October 20, 1955

The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill Drainage and Conservancy District met at the Norman Mjelde home in the village of Beltrami, Minnesota on the 20th day of October, 1955.

Members present were: Norman Mjelde, Charles Sheridan, Martin Braaten and Henry Nolte.

The meeting was called to order by Charles Sheridan, president of the board.

The secretary, Norman Mjelde, read the minutes of the last meeting, held October 5, 1955.

There being no omissions or corrections, the minutes were approved as read.

Norman Mjelde reported that Andrew Johnstad said 32 ft. piling was used on bridge S-12. The Board allowed Norman Mjelde one-half day for trip to inspect and decide on placement of culverts, which trip was taken through Scandia Township on October 6, 1955 with the engineer.

The Board hired Omar Rood as overseer to order culverts and see to placing of same through spoil bank, also to notify power and telephone companies in regard to moving of poles and lines, also to oversee the building of bridges when that time comes.

On motion duly made, the meeting adjourned.

N.J. Mjelde, Secretary

NOTES

SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

October 20, 1955

At a meeting of the board, Omar Rood was retained as supervisor of constructions by the board.

His duties were to take care of all culverts though spoil bank. Bridges across channel and to notify telephone and power company's about moving of lines on right-of-way.

NOTES

SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

October 20, 1955

The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at the Norman Mjelde home in the village of Beltrami, Minnesota on the 20th of October, 1955.

Members present were: Norman Mjelde, Charles Sheridan, Martin Braaten and Henry Nolte.

The meeting was called to order by Charles Sheridan, president of the board.

The secretary, Norman Mjelde, read the minutes of the last meeting, held October 5, 1955.

There being no omissions or corrections, the minutes were approved as read.

Norman Mjelde reported that Andrew Johnstad said 32 ft. piling was used on bridge S-12. The board allowed Norman Mjelde one-half day for trip to inspect and decide on placement of culverts, which trip was taken through Scandia Township on October 6, 1955 with the engineer.

The board hired Omar Rood as overseer to order culverts and see to placing of same through spoil bank, also to notify power and telephone companies in regard to moving of poles and lines, also to oversee the building of bridges when that time comes.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary